


 

2015 started out with a whirlwind of activity.  

Our son Jeremy and grandkids, Natania, 10, and Thalia, 7, are visiting from Christmas to February.  

Here they are visiting with their Granny-Great, Genevieve Hare. Their 95-year-old great grandmother 
was comfortably living 5 minutes away in the NTM Assisted Living Facility for retired missionaries until 
it became apparent that her needs required a more specialized facility. One of the hardest things to do is 
move your elderly parent to a Memory Care facility. While she is alert and still sharp in many areas, she 
has become more confused and has regressed in her ability to take care of herself. The very nice 
Brookdale, Lake Mary, FL facility is providing round-the-clock care and supervision. Her adjustment has 
been difficult but now she seems content in her new environment. She is only 20 minutes away and we 
and the Grandkids visit her often.  

Macon and his NTM Communications Team are getting ready to launch the new NTM website with some 
new features and easier navigation, that we are all looking forward to. One feature is the NTM@Work 
magazine will be available online, which means you can easily share those great pictures and stories 
with family and friends, or link it to your Facebook or blog page.  

Macon plans to travel this year to East Asia with photographer Dale Stroud sometime in March. We'll 
keep you abreast as his plans come together.  

You are very important to us and we value your support and prayer. God is doing great things through 
NTM around the world and you are a big part of it.  Check out your stories in the next NTM@Work 
coming out in March. 

Thank You, 

Macon and Katy 
 

PS: You can also follow Macon on Facebook: www.facebook.com/macon.hare 


